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21 February 1992 

Mr Murphy Morobe 

Head: CODESA Administration 

P O Box 307 

ISANDO 

Dear Mr Morobe 

Thank you for your prompt and courteous reply to my 

letter of 7 February, voicing various concerns which 

I feel should be discussed at CODESA. 

I very much appreciate the fact that you took the trouble 

to reply at length, and also to enclose a photostat of 

the terms of reference for the CODESA working groups.   
It was particularly pleasing to learn of the steps being 

taken to increase women's participation in the CODESA 

process. As you rightly say, it is the responsibility 

of the political parties to choose more women delegates - 

and, dare I say it, the responsibility of women to become 

more active politically. 

The time for apathy and non-involvement and "the men know 

best" is past. Our small group is working hard to get 

this message over to the women of our country, who fully 

deserve to be equal partners in our future democracy. 

Yours sincerely 

Mung HE 
(Mrs) Jenny Hobbs 

The Women's Initiative    


